Dear Mr. Waters, Mr. Harter, & CVCS Board,

I regret to inform you that I am forced to resign from my role as Spanish teacher at Charlotte Valley, effective March 1, 2022. Owing to a change in my husband's employment, our family must relocate beyond a commutable distance. Until that date I will continue to provide for instruction, however, effective immediately, I will be unable to report in person. If the school is interested in continuing my service as a remote employee, that is an option I would be willing to explore.

It has been a pleasure to serve the Charlotte Valley community.

Sincerely,

Theresa Jean-Baptiste